
REF: ADV INTLN17-025 dated 25 August 2017

Page 1 of 3

Dear Travel Agents,

Please see the updates regarding the following:

1. Same Day Early Show Fee for Booking Class O/U and T on Domestic Flights
2. Philippine Airlines and Royal Brunei Code Share
2. Fly to More Destinations from Clark

SAME DAY EARLY SHOW FEE FOR BOOKING CLASS O / U AND T ON DOMESTIC FLIGHTS

Philippine Airlines is pleased to advise the implementation of the same day Early Show Fee for O, U and T
booking classes on PR and 2P Codeshare Domestic flights effective immediately until further notice.

Guidelines:

1) Early Show Fee shall only be collected at check-in on the day of the flight itself.
2) Issue an EMD to document the collection of the Early Show Fee.
3) Regular Economy / Premium Economy and Business Class shall be at status quo.
4) For booking classes V / B / X / K and E, early show fee is at status quo.

PHILIPPINE AIRLINES AND ROYAL BRUNEI CODE SHARE

Philippine Airlines (PAL) and Royal Brunei Airlines (RB) are now code-sharing flights between Philippines and
Brunei, effective mid-August 2017.

The code-share arrangements signed recently between the flag carriers of the Philippines and Brunei
Darussalam cover the routes: Manila – Bandar Seri Begawan; and Cebu – Bandar Seri Begawan (via Manila).
Bandar Seri Begawan is the capital and largest city of Brunei Darussalam.

These flights restore the Philippine flag carrier’s presence in Brunei and provide passengers from Brunei access
to PAL’s wide domestic and international network of flights. The flights also create connectivity between Manila
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and Brunei as well as Cebu and Brunei. Passengers on these PR/RB code-share flights will be able to continue
their journey on connecting flights to RB’s Bandar Seri Begawan services, offering a seamless and convenient
product on the route.

Travelers from either country can now purchase tickets for PAL/RB flights which operate eight times weekly.

Royal Brunei Airlines is PAL’s 14th code-share partner and PAL’s fourth code-share partner in South East Asia.
Thru this partnership, PAL adds another destination to its Asian network.

PAL President and COO Jaime J. Bautista said, “The code-share partnership reconnects PAL with the Sultanate of
Brunei which is home to close to 20,000 overseas Filipino workers. This renewed partnership with RB also
expands our network supporting our vision of becoming a five-star airline.”

Mr. Martin Aeberli, RB’s EGM Revenue Management, Planning & Strategy said “RB warmly welcomes back
Philippine Airlines as our codeshare partner. Through this partnership, RB’s passengers can easily access Cebu,
the Philippines’ “Queen City of the South”, filled with culture and history, white sandy beaches and beautiful
underwater sports. We look forward to welcoming Philippine Airlines code-share passengers on board our daily
flights between Manila to Bandar Seri Begawan and beyond.”

PAL’s existing code-share partners also include: Air Macau, ANA, Cathay Pacific, China Airlines, Etihad, Garuda
Indonesia, Gulf Air, Hawaiian Airlines, Malaysia Airlines, Turkish Airlines, Vietnam Airlines, WestJet and Xiamen
Air.

FLY TO MORE DESTINATIONS FROM CLARK
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Thank you.


